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JANUARY 2022 
Project Work 
Recently Completed Work:  

• Filed draft version of the Comprehensive Wastewater Management 

Plan (CWMP) Report with EENF. 

• Continued public outreach and participation. 

Next Month: 

• MEPA Site Visit Virtual Presentation (Monday, Feb 7th 9am) 

• Continued implementation of public outreach schedule. 

o Public Outreach Meeting (Thursday, Feb 3rd) 

o School Committee Update (Monday, Feb 7th) 

o Select Board Update (Wednesday, Feb 9th) 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Highlights of Future 

Work / Tasks 

o Filed Draft CWMP with EENF 
for MEPA/DEP review. 

o Continued implementation of 
public outreach. 

Project Contacts: 

- Daniel Nason, Director of Public Works; nasond@sudbury.ma.us; 978.440.5490 

 


